
From: IFEDD
To: e-ohpsca-faq39 - EBSA
Subject: MHPAEA COMMENT SUBMISSION
Date: Tuesday, June 26, 2018 11:30:00 AM

Please let me know if I am still able to submit a comment, I am aware that the deadline has passed.
Thank you.
 
Jessica Setnick, MS, RD, CEDRD-Supervisor
JessicaSetnick.com
UnderstandingNutrition.com
EatingDisordersBootCamp.com
The International Federation of Eating Disorder Dietitians
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